
Hearing Loop Installed 
Set your hearing aid to T-Coil.  

For information, see our Ushers. 

December 4, 2022 

Welcome   
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Prelude  
Diana Smith 

  
Call to Worship  
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Lighting the Advent Wreath 
Carolyn Sheley & Jon Sheley 
 

Hymn #224 Good Christian Friends, Rejoice 

Prayer Concerns 

Special Music  Infant Holy Infant Lowly  
Choir 

Scripture  Jonah 3: 10 – 4:11 
Lois Cook 

Message Maybe Not Love 
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #236 While Shepherds Watched Their Flocks 
 

Sending Forth 

Church Wi-Fi Password 
The church Wi-Fi password is  
proverbs15:3 (small p and no spaces) 

Sermon Series: Wait For It 



Please Pray For: 

Phyllis Walters is in the hospital with covid and a UTI. 

Jane Carlson-Miller had a melanoma diagnosis and had surgery on November 
29th. It went well.  

Tom Parciak had heart surgery on November 29th. It went well and he is 
home recovering.  

The daughter of a very dear friend of Dennis & Dianne, had a Whipple proce-
dure done on November 10th for a mass on her pancreas . Her name is Traci. 
The surgery went well but they are still waiting on the pathology report.  

 

Ongoing Medical Concerns: 

Harold  & Betty Collins 
Jerry Freet 
Dean Guard 
Stan Heckaman 
Joan Knepp 
Brian MacGowan receiving treatments for vision issues 
Denny Myers 
Kurt Schwartz 
Don Stackhouse   
Phyllis Walters 
David Willis, Sue Matthews’ nephew 

 
Cancer Treatment: 

Weekly Events 

Sunday Morning Worship 
9:00 a.m.  Sunday School 
10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Office Hours 
Tuesdays through Thursdays,   
9:00 a.m. to noon. 

 

Contact Us 

Address 
301 East Market St. 
Nappanee, IN 46550 

Telephone 
(574) 773-4183 

Fax 
(574) 773-2833 

Email 
office@nappaneeumc.com 

Website 
www.nappaneeumc.com 



MEETINGS, SPECIAL EVENTS & PROGRAMS 

GIFT CARDS 

Gift cards will be ordered soon. There is a list of available cards that you can 

order. If there are cards on the list that you want, talk to Dave or Linda Det-

wiler.  

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

Do you want to help with the children’s Christmas program? There is a sign-up 
sheet outside the office to bring in cookies by the dozen. The cookies need to 
be brought in the morning of the program on December 18th. 

CHRISTMAS TREE MEMORIALS 

You are invited to make a donation toward the Christmas trees in honor or 

memory of a loved one.  The sign-up sheet is posted on the bulletin board 

beside the office.  Your loved one’s picture may be included in the slide pres-

entation, if you so desire.  You may turn in pictures at the church office.  You 

may also email pictures to Sandy at sandy.macgowan@gmail.com. The pic-

tures need to be turned in by December 14th. 

LET’S GO CAROLING 

Join us to spread some Christmas cheer!  Meet in Fellowship Hall at the 
church on Sunday  December 18 at 4:30.  We will team up and go to some of 
our shut-ins around town and share some Christmas songs and cheer!  Then 
back to the church for refreshments.  Dress warm and bring those Christmas 
bells, hats and big smiles.     

PASTOR OPEN HOUSE 

On December 18th, from 4-8 pm, join the Reed’s for a time of visiting and 

light snacks in the Fellowship Hall. 

CHEESEBALLS 

More holiday cheese balls will be made on December 9th. They will be avail-
able for pick up on Sunday the 11th. There will only be 250 made so signing 
up is super important. The sign-up sheet is outside the office. You can contact 
the office to sign-up, or Karen Tobias, Linda Detwiler, or Sue Gilley. 

MEETINGS 

 Thrift Shop meeting on Monday, December 5th at 9 am. 

 



Sermon Notes— Maybe Not Love 

LOVE OFFERING 

Each December, our congregation collects a Love Offering for our staff during 
the month of December.  This offering shows our appreciation for all our staff 
does for our church family throughout the year.  To give to the Love Offering, 
simply mark an offering envelope "Love Offering" and place it in the collection 
plate, or turn it into the church office by December 25th.  Thank you for sup-
porting our staff this Christmas and throughout the year! 

Staff Parish Committee 

 

WOW 

The next WOW meal is December 14th at 5:15 pm. It will be chicken & noo-
dles, mashed potatoes, green beans and pie. Please make sure to sign up if 
you plan to attend.  


